
From: Kris Nicholl
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Stop development
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:40:37 AM

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 11:37 PM
To: Kris Nicholl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Stop development
 
I REQUEST THAT THE CITY COUNCIL PASS THE PROPOSED AMENDMENTS to limit high 
density housing east of wasn’t home drive. We are already too crowded Not enough water or other 
utilities. Not to mention traffic congestion. 

Sister Leslie Feinauer Peery
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